COPYRIGHT & DISCLAIMER

Copyright:

The Gover nment of Newfound land and Labrador and the Office of the High Sheriff of Newfoundland
and Labrador are the owners of copyright in all information found on this web site unless otherwise
stated.

Where the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador and the Office of the High Sheriff of
Newfoundland and Labrador are the owners of copyright in information on this web site, the
Government, hereby grants permission for the information of this web site to be used, under the
following conditions:

a. the information may only be used for informational purposes;

b. the information may only be used for non-commercial
purposes; and

c. any copy of the information must include this copyright notice.

However, information on this web site where the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador is the
owner of the copyright shall not be used for a commercial purpose without the prior written
permission of the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador and/or the Office of the High Sheriff
of Newfoundland and Labrador (as the case might be).

Persons using information on this web site agree to indemnify and save harmless the Government of
Newfoundland and Labrador and the Office of the High Sheriff of Newfoundland and Labrador
against any claim resulting from its use.

The Government ofNewfoundland and Labrador and the Office of the High Sheriff of Newfound land
and Labrador use certain graphics, audio and visual materials on this web site with permission ofthird
party copyright holders and reproduction of all such materials is not permitted without prior written
consent of the copyright holder. Persons using information belonging to third party copyright
holders shall indemnify and save harmless the Government of Newfoundland and Labrador and the
Office of the High Sheriff of Newfoundland and Labrador from any claims resulting from negligence
or inability to obtain proper copyright permissions.

Disclaimer:

The risk of using any e-commerce application is the sole responsibility of the user. The Government
of Newfoundland and Labrador and the Office of the High Sheriff of Newfoundland and Labrador
and its employees will not be liable for any damages, direct or indirect, arising from the use of an
e-commerce application provided on this web site.



